
November 2023 

Ellwood City Public Library 
415 Lawrence Avenue 
Ellwood City, PA  16117  
  (724)758-6458 

The Reader’s Review 

Hours of Operation 

Monday 10:00 A.M.   4:00 P.M. 

Tuesday 10:00 A.M.   7:00 P.M. 

Wednesday 10:00 A.M. 7:00 P.M. 

Thursday 10:00 A.M. 7:00 P.M. 

Friday 10:00 A.M. 4:00 P.M. 

Saturday   9:00 A.M.    4:00 P.M. 

An open book is a window to the world. 

  

The Haunted Library! 

The Night When Books Came to Life! 

On the evening of Saturday, October 28th, 
over 150 children and adults dared to enter our 
spooky library and meet many of the most fa-
mous characters in the books on our shelves in 
the children’s section. Alice in Wonderland and 
Cinderella were both there. So was Peter the 
Pumpkin Eater and his wife. The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar sat on a table waiting for something 
good to eat! While some good witches watched 
over the event, folks toured the book stacks 
and even got to meet the therapy dogs dressed 
in their doggy Halloween costumes! 



The Good Witches Were Watching! 
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The Storybooks Came to Life! 



3 Call the Library for details on any program, (724)758-6458.         

CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS—FALL EVENTS SCHEDULE 

Children’s Area Activities 

All Events Meet 1:00-3:00 P.M. 

Manipulative Mondays 

Lego Duplo Tuesdays 

 Building Buddies Wednesdays 

 

STORYTIMES 

Baby Laptime Stories  

With Miss Nancy 

Tuesdays at 10:00 A.M. 

Nov. 7th, 14th 

Preschool Stories 

With Mrs. B 

Thursdays at 12:15 P.M. 

Nov. 9th, 16th 

 

Reading Buddies  

First Saturday of the month  
10:00 A.M. 

Now through Apr. 6th 

All ages welcome, come read to 
some wonderful dogs. STEAM Saturdays 

Second Saturday of the month 

10:00 A.M. 

Nov. 18th*, Dec. 9th through 
Apr. 13th 

Grades K-6, hands-on educational 
activities 

*Nov. STEAM to be held on the third  
Saturday due to Veterans Day. 

 

UPCOMING EVENT 

Cookies with Mrs. Claus 

 

 

 

Wednesday, Dec. 13 

6:00 P.M. 

Don’t Miss It! 

Find out all about the  Magic 
Key and enjoy cookies with 
Miss Nancy and Mrs. B and 

Mrs. Claus herself! 
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Tell Your Friends About Our Newsletter 

We need your help so that we can reach more readers. If you know 
someone who would like to receive this newsletter, please forward 
it to them or ask them to call the Library at (724)758-6458,or 
stop in and sign-up or email us at:                                  
ellwoodcitylibrarynewsletter@gmail.com.   

Thank you. 

 
Coming In Our November Issue!  

Story and pictures from our annual       
Literary Luncheon. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
We would like to wish all of our reader’s a    

wonderful day of fun  and celebration! 


